
From: Brenda Fowler  
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 9:53 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: re Future mandate of the trust 
 

I am writing as a private citizen living on Gabriola Island.   I am dismayed that the Trust is 

considering reducing their mandate to just the environment.  Seems to me what is needed now 

more than ever are examples of communities living in harmony successfully.   The conversations 

members of our communities have regarding development and protection both the environment 

and of safe places to live and work are important demonstrations that  we can continue to 

innovate and share stewardship of the land.   I support the Trust  moving forward boldly into the 

future standing and working for both protecting land and people.    Thank you for the work you 

do.   Brenda Fowler  

 

Brenda Fowler 

Executive Director 

People For a Healthy Community on Gabriola 
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This message has been sent as a part of discussion between People for a Healthy 
Community on Gabriola Society and the addressee whose name is specified above. 
Should you receive this message by mistake, we would be grateful if you informed us 
that the message has been sent to you. In this case, we also ask that you delete this 
message from your mailbox. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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